AMEDD Civilian Corps Professionals (yep, that's all y'all!), This WILL BE a short message (no
kidding!).

First, CONGRATULATIONS to members of our Corps!!

--John Ramiccio from Ft Rucker for being chosen to attend Senior Service College --Stephen
Sanders from Ft Carson for his selection into the DoD Executive Leader Development Program
(ELDP) --Wilbur Malloy from Ft Detrick who received the Armed Service Blood Program 2015
Lifetime Achievement Award Second, a very warm and sincere HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!! from the
Corps Office staff. Nancy, Liz, and | wish you all the very best for the holiday season and a New
Year filled with blessings. You are a great Team and make a difference in peoples' lives, a
difference for the Nation, every single day because of what you do in support of Army Medicine.
Thank you so much for being who you are and for your dedication to our Profession and our
mission.

Last but not least, please be aware of SAFETY issues and concerns as you celebrate this
holiday season. | believe we know what to do, we just have to have the discipline to focus on
safety and do the right thing to take care of ourselves and our families. Remember that without
safety, it's really hard to have a great holiday season!!

So, that's it. Yep, the short message is my Christmas gift to all y'all! Again, have a great holiday
and I'll see you next year!!

Sincerely,

gregg
Gregg Stevens
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